No.11-23/AAJVS/2002 w é
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

Port Blair, dated the = May, 2002
To

The Chief Wild Life Warden,
Forest Department.

Sub: Permission to carry the animal species collected from the
Jarawa Forest during the course of the survey for further
scientific investigation - reg

Sir,

I am directed to enclose herewith a copy of the letter No.Nil
dated 13.5.2002 of Dr.T.K.Paul, Joint Director, Zoological Survey of
India, camp at Port Blair regarding the subject mentioned above. Dr.
Paul alongwith other staff members of the Zoological Survey of India
have collected some animal species during the survey of the Jarawa
area conduced in accordance with the decision of the Expert Committee
on Jarawa. The survey is being conducted in pursuance of the order of
the Hon’ble High Court of the Kolkota in the Public Interest Litigation
‘WP.No.48 of 1999.

Dr. Paul has requested to carry the species to Zoological Survey
of India, Headquarters at Kolkata for further investigation in the
laboratory there. '

Since the specimen are required in connection with the scientific
investigation connected with the study ordered by the Hon’ble High
Court of Kolkata, you, may kindly look into the matter.

Yours faithfully,

U\/
Executive S remw S

(C. F. No.: T2- 4217)

Dr. Paul for information and necessary action.




